



Stabolito
13192 Vine Ct.
Thornton, CO. 80241

Another year has gone by in a blink of an eye. We hope this finds you and your family well.

We had a busy year with milestone Birthdays! We celebrated with our dear friends and traveled with them to Nashville, San Diego and Cabo San Lucas. Each trip was great and amazing memories were made.

Ethan is a 4th grader and doing great in school. He is now a conditional black belt and will certify for his 1st degree black belt in May 2024. He has worked extremely hard to get to this level including a 13 week program that consumed most of our nights and weekends this last fall. Ethan enjoys football and wants to play again this year. We are now season ticket holders for the Denver Broncos, as our priority number finally got called after 20 years of being on the wait list. We have enjoyed going to games and have experienced fun tailgating parties, and getting player autographs.

We also took several camping trips which included stays in Wyoming and Northern Colorado.

We are Thankful for our friends and family and wish you all a Merry Christmas and Cheers to a wonderful

New Year!